
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0102/2022-23                                                                                     23rd Sept 2022  
VISIT TO THE FIRE STATION  

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

Each Year RVS endeavours to bring greater learning and excitement amongst our 
students through educational field trips. These trips are an integral part of our 
school curriculum. By participating in such trips, children gain knowledge and 
imbibe the skills of team spirit, collaboration, concentration.  

A visit to the Fire station has been planned for our Early Years Students. Kindly 
note the schedule mentioned below- 

• Pre-Nur-KG- Tuesday 27th Sept 22  
• Grade I and II- Wednesday 28th Sept 22 

The trip is scheduled within the school hours and it’s a regular working day for the 
students. 

All students must wear masks and carry sanitizers. 

For any concern, please connect with the class teacher. 

 
Regards 
 

Ms.Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


